
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hasselt, 22/11/2016 

 

Dear Rottweilerfriend(s), 
 
As announced before, the IFR-Board would work on an update of the current 
regulations on the organisation of the IFR Worldchampionship and the IFR 
Worldshow. 
 
Attached you will find these drafts.    Please read them carefully and let us know 
your possible suggestions and/or remarks.      We want these regulations to be 
effective for our next events in 2017,  not in the least where these drafts will 
(amongst other changes) give the IFR a jurisdiction to act in case of unsportive 
or wrongful behavior.        
 
The founding of an etics committee for that purpose was discussed during a 
Boardmeeting and even a structure for such committee was sketched / drafted 
but after thorough discussions it was decided that the Board itself should take 
the first responsability should the situation recur.    
 
To be complete on the issue : I have answered the complaint of the judge who 
was insulted at the IFR-show in Lithunania and we hope that my answer will be 
accepted without further negative consequences.  However it goes without 
saying that it is not acceptable that in case of wrongful behavior, no jurisdicition 
– nor by the national cynologic authority nor by the FCI nor by the IFR - would 
exist to examine and if necessary to penalize.    
 
The integrity of our IFR-events must and will be above all suspicion or reproach! 
 
With kind regards, 
 
On behalf of the Board of the IFR, 
D. Vandecasteele 
President. 
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